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Dear Sir.

I would like to strongly voice my opposition of abortion laws that will take the lives (murder) of innocent
babies.

Even within the 1st couple of months of life in the womb, these little human beings have a heartbeat. That
means they are alive human beings.

Aborting a baby, which under normal circumstances would be a viable, healthy little human being, just because
someone has decided it is not wanted is nothing less than murder.

It has been proven that a foetus can hear & feel the conditions happening outside of the womb.

These are tiny, innocent little human beings that have the right to life, especially at late term.

Having heard reports of babies just being left to die after being aborted alive, tears me apart, as it does to many
other people.

What difference is it whether a live & viable, aborted baby is left to die, or a baby that has been born is
murdered by somebody?

Any person killing a baby is charged with murder. There is no difference at all!

Please, protect these innocent little human beings that cannot protect themselves.

There are many childless couples who would dearly love to have a baby & cannot. Why can't these children be
given to them?

Thank you for listening.

Marg Plowman





